
 

 
Town Hall with the Board & Nominees 

Saturday, August 6th, 2022 
3:00pm – 4:00pm 

at Paws in the Park 
 

 

We would like to invite you to Toronto Humane Society’s Paws in the Park 
(Woodbine Park, Toronto) on Saturday, August 6th, 2022 from 3:00 - 4:00pm for a 
question and answer period with Board Members, Board Nominees and Senior 
Management. You’ll find us in the Silent Auction Tent. 

At this Q&A, you will be able to ask questions to Board Members and Senior 
Management and get to know the Board nominees and ask questions of them in an 
informal environment.  

This event will be held in lieu of a Q&A period at the Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
on September 13th, 2022. 
 
We hope you will join us and get to know the Board. 
 
 

 


